
 
 

The VISAA Girls Invitational Tournament 
  
The VISAA Girls Invitational Tournament will be held on Wednesday, May 11, 2022 at Meadowbrook 
Country Club, 3700 Coghill Road, Richmond, VA.  The tournament is open to all girls eligible to play in 
VISAA golf matches. 
 
The 9 hole tournament consists of two divisions. 
 

The Championship Division – Players with a 49 or lower average score for the season.  This 
division will play the red tees on the front nine. 
 
The Intermediate Division – Players with a 50 or higher average for the season.  This division will 
play the red tees on the back nine. 

 
Practice rounds are available any day except Monday.  Call the golf shop at (804) 275-9189 to reserve a 
tee time. 
  
On the day of the tournament, the range will be open at 12 PM. Golfer should check in by 2:30 PM. All 
golfers will meet at 3:00 PM to go over the rules of the competition.  There will be a shotgun start at 
3:30.  
 
Please contact Janet Phillips with any questions. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Janet Phillips and Keith Green 
Co-Chairs, VISAA Golf Committee 
JanetWindyhill@aol.com    
 (804) 837-0129 
Kgreen@faculty.kenston.org         
 (434) 532-5130 
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